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From: Sandy Bean <Sandy@SandyBean.net>

To: <SMarks@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: 4/7/2008 3:44.08 PM

Subject: Water Quality Control Board's Waiver of WDRFOWS....

Dear Ms. Marks,

| am a member of a newly formed Corporation by the name of F.Al.R {Fair
Allocation of Important Resources). This Corporation represents a large

group of Los Osos Vacant Property owners which have hired a well-known legal
firm to represent them in their plight as taxed property owners who have

been denied use of their property for over 20 years.

| am speaking in my own behalf, and as such, | wouid like to note:

1. | have not yet read the details behind Resolutions No. R3-2008-0005 and
0006, but intend to prior to the upcoming May meeting.

2. I would like to suggest that provisions be made at this time in your

staffds report, to allow new individual wastewater systems that meet all

zero discharge requirements, and can accommodate a newly built home without
additional use of water.

NOT to do so at this time may be considered a use of governmental
regulations to purposely deny taxpayers from the lawful and equitable use of
their property. Thank you for your consideration.



